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Please find my comments regarding Speedway Case No. SIGN-01729-2020. | understand that
the applicant wishes to replace the existing USA signs. What they are proposing is a bit
garnish in relation to the existing style of the building. Some of the signs (enter/exit) are
currently a subdued brown. The applicant is proposing a lot of red. (I would prefer a barn red,
but | understand that this their corporate logo color.) It’s suitable for the lettering on the front
face of the sign, but additionally all of the box edges are red. When seen in 3-D it will be more
pronounced. In all circumstances, | would prefer to see the edge thicknesses of the panel boxes
be wood or earth-tone color.

The pediment treatment on the price signs looks like an afterthought. Either leave it off or
make a statement with wood similar to the truss design on the buildings. If there is to be a
decorative top element, the two price signs should also be in the same style as the monument
sign and should be a similar design to the trusses, rather than the pergola style proposed. |
suggest making the housing in wood or at least a brown tone to match wood design elsewhere.

As far as signage size, | would like to see replacements be no larger than what is currently in
place, or preferably smaller.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Cyrena Nouzille
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